
A Message from Miss Smithson 

It has been another busy two weeks in school with so much learning happening 

across the curriculum. I hope you enjoy looking through the photos in this  

newsletter. 

As part of our environment improvement, we are planning to develop a reflection 

garden and any help from the community would be greatly appreciated. If you 

know of any business that would be able to support with outdoor flooring,  

fencing or planting then please do get in touch.  

 

From September, Mrs Mooney has secured an exciting opportunity at another  

primary school. I am sure you will all join me in thanking Mrs Mooney for her 

dedication to our school and wish her the best for her new challenge. 
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Oak 

Mr Guest will be 

teaching Oak class 

full time from  

September. We are  

delighted he is  

joining our team. 

Conkers & Acorns 

Miss Harrison will 

be teaching Early 

Years full time from 

September. She is a 

huge asset to our 

team and will bring 

years of teaching 

experience with her. 

Ash 

Mrs Rimmer will be 

teaching Ash class 

full time from  

September. Mrs Rimmer 

is an experienced 

teacher and we are  

really looking forward 

to her joining our 

team. 

A warm welcome to our 

new members of Team FoG! 



Bill’s thought for the week 

Oak class had a fantastic time at Lightwater Valley. The children had so much 

fun on all the rides and enjoyed time together in the sunshine. They were excellent 

role models for our school. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Jubilee tea party. You raised a 
fantastic £266.44! Our school fundraising contributes a great deal to our 

school environment and we would like to thank you for all your support. You 
are making such a positive difference to our school. 

I hope you all had a blessed and restorative half term. We're 

into the final term, and in our Collective Worship we will be 

looking at periods of change and how we can embrace them 

and enjoy the positives that come from them. At FoG, some of 

our young folk will be preparing for a change of school, while 

others prepare to move up a year. Many of our staff will be 

embarking on new challenges; either starting with us, or  

exploring pastures new. Perhaps over these next six weeks, as 

summer approaches you may like to identify the upcoming 

changes in your own life and explore what support network 

you have around you to navigate them smoothly and embrace 

the blessings, however obscure, that they may bring.  



 

 

 Elm have been exploring 

pastel techniques to 

then apply their skills to 

create portraits of The 

Queen.  

 

“I was so proud to see 

my art skills improve 

the more I practiced” 

Ash class are  

enjoying learning 

about invertebrates. 

They looked at their 

different features to 

group them and 

used some super 

scientific  

vocabulary!  

 

Do you know what 

a myriapod is? Ask 

a member of Ash 

class.  

Courageous advocates 

Conkers and Acorns have been 

learning about plastic  

pollution. We read a story that 

focused on plastic bags being 

a danger to ocean wildlife. To 

raise awareness against this 

injustice, we created a piece of 

art work to educate people 

about this global issue. 



Summer term dates for your diary 

 

W/C 20th June—National Sport week 

Tuesday 21st June—Elm class bun day. 

World Music day. 

Wednesday 22nd June—KS1 York Bus tour 

W/C 27th June - Children’s art week 

 28th/29th June— Year 6 Outwood  

transition days 

Wednesday 29th June—Reception new  

starters meeting, 4pm. 

Friday 1st July—Non uniform day for  

donations for the summer fair tombola. 

Thursday 7th July—End of Year reports to 

parents. 

Friday 8th July—Sports day. Early Years 

and KS1 AM. KS2 PM. 

Monday 11th July—Y6 Bikeability. 

Ash class bun day 

Tuesday 12th July—EYFS Teddy Bear picnic 

Wednesday 13th July—Y6 Bikeability 

Thursday 14th July—Summer Fair, 3.30pm—

4.30pm. 

Friday 15th July—Y6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 19th July—Y6 Hole in the wand  

 

 

 

 

Attendance awards 

Acorns  

 

Ash 

 

Elm 

 

Beech  

 

Oak 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

We are delighted to welcome you to 

our Summer Fair. We still have 

some stall places available if you 

know of a small business that 

would like to attend. Please ask 

them to contact the school office. 

 

hello@fog.hslt.academy 

01904 470272 

 

 

100% 

95% 

94% 

98% 

96% 

We love our visits from YoYo! We  

discussed how we can care for one  

another and how we can show that we 

care.  


